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ECM Review Panel 
REVIEW OF  EARTH CONTROL MEASURES PLAN AND SERVICES PROVIDED BY QECP 

 
 
 

The 19th quarterly review session on 5 QECP ECM plans was conducted on 4 Oct 2019.
  

Under this session, 5 QECPs were present to share their ECM plan and follow up 
supervision.  
 
2 The key findings from this session are similar to earlier review sessions, in particular: 
 

(a) QECP should provide clear description of the construction works involved in the 

submission especially for projects involving phase constructions and multiple ECM 

submissions; 

(b) QECP shall ensure only relevant information are submitted, and first time submission 

are exhaustive, and the drawings are comprehensive for contractor site 

implementation. 

(c) QECP shall check through design carried out by their engineers and  ensure 

compliance with Code of Practice for surface Water drainage and ECM submission 

checklist before making ECM submissions; 

(d) QECP shall regularly inspect the site to ensure effective implementation of ECM on 

site and enhancement to the ECM design are carried out timely 

3 The review panel would also like to recognize commendable ECM submission by Er Chua 
Cheong Hwee who presented ECM submission demonstrating well thought through ECM design 
taking into contractor’s construction schedule and available resources.  
 
Please feel free to contact Victor Tham [victor.tham@iesnet.org.sg] at 64695000 for clarifications.  

 
 


